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STUDENT INTERVIEWS BY NON-SCHOOL PERSONNEL  

 
The district is committed to establishing a cooperative working relationship with all 
administrative-sanctioned agencies whose representatives need or wish to work with students. 
The district is also interested in ensuring that the interests of students and their parents/guardians 
are protected while students are a responsibility of the school district.  
 
Therefore, the district has established procedures which shall be adhered to when non-school 
personnel work with district students. These procedures shall be in effect during school hours 
which include those times designated for school-approved activities.  
 
 
Cross Reference: Administrative Rule 445, Procedures for Student Interviews by Non-

School Personnel 
 
Date of Adoption: July 11, 1996 
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